ST. JOHN OF GOD COMMUNITY

INVITES YOU TO CELEBRATE THE LIFE OF

FR. TOM SEAGRAVE



FEBRUARY 7, 2016

10:30AM - 2:00PM

POT-LUCK BRUNCH RECEPTION

Current and former members of SJoG and/or those serving as UC Hospital Eucharistic Ministry & Spiritual Care

We have scheduled the time to assure those who attend the Saturday Mass or either of the Sunday Masses have an opportunity to come together to share memories and stories

Fr. Tom entrusted his SJoG family albums to the community, and these will be out for all to view. He enjoyed photography and captured so many events while at SJoG; Baptisms, Communions, Confirmations etc.

Questions or further information please contact:

Judy Laxen at; judithfL@aol.com Kay at SJoG office (415.566-5610)

**Pot-luck suggestions: Pastries, sandwiches, fruit, etc (finger food)

St. John of God serving UC Medical Hospital since 1967